GRANDWLLEY
STATE UNIVERSITY,

December 9, 2020

The Robert Nelson Foundation
Attn: Board of Directors

PO Box 761398

Los Angeles, CA 90076-1398

Dear Board of Directors:

Thank you for the Robert Nelson Foundation’s gift to establish the Robert Nelson
Foundation Career Exploration Fund and the Robert Nelson Foundation Scholarship at
Grand Valley State University. The creation of these funds are a special way to honor the
legacy of Robert Nelson and his connection to West Michigan.

In this time of unprecedented challenges, your generosity means a great deal to me and
our entire Grand Valley community. The career exploration fund and the scholarship will
provide tremendous support to students majoring in multimedia journalism, especially
those interested in broadcasting. Because of your gift, these students will have access to
experiential learning opportunities that they otherwise would not have had.

—Bfyant Domina

Philomena V. Mantella
President
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